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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 8:12 AM
To: 'Ellen Farina'
Subject: RE: FPL increase.

Good morning Ms. Farina,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                    

 
 
 
From: Ellen Farina [mailto:efarina8456@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 4:37 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL increase. 
 

As a senior citizen I moved to Florida with my sick husband so we could just get by. And with all the medical 
attention we need and all the new Obama rules.  We are not getting by we are struggling.  The very last thing 
we need is an increase in our electric bill.  Please think of your parents or grandparents or even yourself one 
day.  Have a heart and save a heart for someone who can't afford to turn their AC on in this hot Fl weather. 
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